
From: Mbx_FOI <FOI@bom.gov.au>
Subject: FW: FOI 30/5693 - Update on your FOI Application [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Date: 22 April 2013 2:55:19 PM AEST
To: "'malcolmr@conscious.com.au'" <malcolmr@conscious.com.au>

2 Attachments, 453 KB

Hi Malcolm

Apologies - I forgot to attach s.29 of the Act for your reference.

Regards

Patrick

-----Original Message-----
From: Patrick Ferry 
Sent: Monday, 22 April 2013 2:38 PM
To: 'malcolmr@conscious.com.au'
Subject: FOI 30/5693 - Update on your FOI Application [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

50/5693

Hi Malcolm

Please find attached a letter regarding the progress of your FOI application.

Kind regards

Patrick

Patrick Ferry | FOI Coordinator

Bureau of Meteorology
GPO Box 1289 Melbourne VIC 3001
Level 7, 700 Collins Street, Docklands VIC 3008
Tel: +61 3 9669 4319 | p.ferry@bom.gov.au www.bom.gov.au

Disclaimer
This email is sent by the Bureau of Meteorology (ABN 92 637 533 532). The information in this email message may contain
confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email message in
error, please delete all copies and attachments and notify the Bureau immediately. 
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